September 2 2015

Hello abutting neighbor:
As new owners of 83 Woodford Street, we are writing to notify all adjcining owners of our imgnuan of
demolishing the detached garage located at B3 Woodford Street per the permit requirements

(demolition & calf list requirements sheet). It appears on the tax map that you are an adjoining owner

fo 83 Woodford St,
Should you have any questions, please feel free to call the city inspections division for more information

or contact us with any questions.

Thank You,

Owner Landmark Property Preservation LLC
LLC Member: John Bagshaw 207-838-5251
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